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Dear Parents and Guardians,

| am pleased to tell you that Tolland Public Schools will continue to use Reflex Math in our classrooms this year.

Reflex Math is an online fact fluency program aimed at supporting our students mastering fact fluency with addition,
subtraction, multiplication, and division. Your child will be using Reflex Math during the school day and also will have
access to the program from home. Your child will play highly engaging fact games using the Reflex program until she
or he has reached her or his “green light”, indicating she or he has met the daily fact requirement. The weekly usage
goal for Reflex Math is to log in and achieve a “green light” at least 3 times a week. As always, students are
encouraged to log in and practice their facts while at home.

To log in to Reflex Math:

1. Go to Reflexmath.com.

2. Select Student Login in the top right corner.

3. Use the teacher and student login information (her or his teacher’s Reflex Username, the name of the Reflex
Class, and your child's Reflex Password) provided with this letter.

Parents/Guardians are able to set up a Reflex Parent Reporting Account. Follow the directions below:

To set up an account, you will need your child’s Reflex sign in information. Your child should have this information if
she or he is logging on to Reflex regularly.

1. Go to reflexmath.com/parent.

2. Follow the onscreen instructions to create your free account by entering your email address.

3. Click on the activation link in the email sent to you and enter the required information to create your account.
Once you are done, click Continue.

4. Follow the onscreen instructions to add your child.

*If you do not receive the activation email, please check your junk or spam folder.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or Jen Webster at jwebster@tolland.k12.ct.us.

Sincerely,

Jers Heliter
Jen Webster
Supervisor of Mathematics, K-12
Tolland Public Schools



